
Falmouth Conservation Commission 
Minutes of October 2, 2011 

Members Present: Colin Jones, Nancy Lightbody, Jerry Goodall, Lori Johnson 
Members Absent: Mel Dickenson, Eileen Beasley, Frank Ruch 
 
Review of Minutes 
The minutes from the September 14, 2011 meeting were reviewed and approved without changes. 
 
Subcommittee Discussions and Reports 
Open Space: not addressed 
Storm water: not addressed 
 
Invasive Species:  The BEST (Bittersweet Eradication Study Tracts) last treatment was done on 
September 27, 2011. Nancy expressed the need to review with the town, a study of the project in 1 
year.  It was suggested that the amounts of chemicals used in the project be included in the discussion 
to show that only a small amount is required.  The chemicals used in the study have been precisely 
applied to protect sensitive water areas. 
 
Planning board: There has been nothing urgent to deal with. Colin will check back with Ethan and Mel to 
make sure that the Conservation Commission is kept in the information track. 
 
Next FCC meeting date: November 1, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:30 p.m. 
 
Submitted by Lori Johnson 
 


